
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Circular 23-065/K07 

31st October, 2023 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 

Circular on Pan-Asia Pacific International Mathematics Invitation Competition 2024  
 

The Pan-Asia Pacific International Mathematics Invitation Competition 2024 will be held on 
5th November, 2023. Your child is recommended by the teacher to represent the school to 
participate in the competition. The details are as follows:  

Date 5-11-2023 (Sunday) 
Venue School 

 Group Primary 1 to 3 Primary 4 to 6 
Time 09:00-10:00 10:15 – 11:30 

Clothing School Uniform 
Remarks Please bring along stationery and student handbook.  

For enquiries, please contact Mr. Yiu Wai Lun. 
 Yours faithfully, 

 

___________________  

                                                                                                                    Chow Kim Ho   

                                                                                                             .Principal 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Reply Slip of Circular 23-065/K07 <Please return this to Mr. Yiu Wai Lun > 

Circular on Pan-Asia Pacific International Mathematics Invitation Competition 2024 
 
Dear Principal,  

I acknowledge the above-mentioned circular regarding The Pan-Asia Pacific International 
Mathematics Invitation Competition 2024. 

 
* My child □ will participate in this activity and □ go home on his/her own. 

□ be picked up by a parent. 
  □ will not participate in this activity. 

 
Parent's remarks(if any):____________________________________________ 
 

Student’s Name:____________________            Parent’s Signature:____________________ 

Class:____________________                                 Date:____________________ 
 


